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THE LEAGUE OF ARAB STATES
~ Office of the Permanent Observer to the United Nations
866 United Nations Plaza, Suite 494, New York, NY 10017
Tel: (212) 838-8700 - Fax: (212) 355-3909

AL/118/18

New York, 26 September 2018

The Permanent Observer Mission of the League of Arab States to the United Nations presents
its compliments to the Liaison Office of the International Criminal Court to the United Nations in
New York and have the pleasure to attach herewith document No. ICC-02/05-01/09 dated 28
September 2018 containing “The League of Arab States post-hearing submission” made in
accordance with the oral order by the Presiding Judge of the Appeals Chamber on 14 September
2018 concerning the “Jordan Referral re AL-Bashir Appeal” to invite the participants in the hearing
to make additional written submission on what they may consider relevant at the present stage of
the proceedings (ICC-02/05-01/09-T-8-ENG ET WT 14-09-2018 2/109 SZ PT OA2, p. 2).

The Permanent Observer Mission shall highly appreciate the immediate referral of this note
along with the attached document to the office of The Registrar of the International Criminal Court.

The Permanent Observer Mission of The League of Arab States to the United Nations avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Liaison Office of the International Criminal Court to the
United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.

Liaison Office of the International Criminal Court
to the United Nations
New York
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